OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR STATE OF MONTANA

STEVE BULLOCK GOVERNOR



MIKE COONEY LT. GOVERNOR

September 26, 2016

Dear Interested Montanans:

The Montana Land Information Advisory Council (MLIAC) is currently recruiting for open council positions. Serving on the council is an exciting way to help shape the future of geographic information systems (GIS) in Montana.

The Council advises the State Librarian and the State Library Commission on issues regarding: land information, on the priority of land information, including data layers to be developed, on the development and management of the Montana Land Information Act grant process and on the distribution of funds collected in the Montana Land Information Account.

The Council also assists the State Library with identification, evaluation, and prioritization of requests received from state agencies, local governments, and Indian tribal government entities to provide development and maintenance of services relating to the GIS and land information.

Additionally, the Council promotes coordination of programs, policies, technologies, and resources to maximize opportunities, to minimize duplication of effort, and to facilitate the documentation, distribution, and exchange of land information. Finally, the Council advocates for the development of consistent policies, standards, and guidelines for land information.

Each council member is appointed by the Governor to a two-year term. For more information on the Council's most current work, please visit:

http://about.msl.mt.gov/commission_councils/mliac/. To submit your application today, apply here: www.boards.mt.gov.

Sincerely.

STACEY OTTERSTROM

Boards and Appointments Advisor for Governor Steve Bullock